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Environmental Management Policy 
 
The management of SOLO continues to be concerned with achieving sound 
environmental practice and is dedicated to providing the highest possible standards of 
environmental management and to maintaining an Environmental Management System 
(EMS) which ensures that its business activities meet the legal and environmental 
requirements of the International Standard. 
 
The company’s EMS is led from the management down.  The company recognises that 
in order for it to be successful, the EMS must establish targets and objectives to achieve 
its policy commitments, take action to continuously improve its performance and 
demonstrate that the system conforms to the International Standard. 
 
The company is committed to the ideals and practices of environmental sustainability 
and has established goals for the continual improvement of the company's 
environmental performance and for the prevention of pollution. The company considers 
that these goals are appropriate to the nature, scale and environmental impacts of the 
company. The company’s goals are concerned with becoming more “green” and with 
making a contribution to the environment.  
 
The overall aim of the company’s EMS is to support environmental protection, prevent 
pollution, reduce the environmental impact of its business activities and to contribute to 
improving the environment.   
 
It is the company’s policy to seek to sustain and operate to BS EN ISO 14001 standards 
through registration and regular reviews. 
  
The company complies with all legislation relevant to its particular industry sector 
together with the Health and Safety at Work Act 1974. 
 
Suppliers to the company will be actively encouraged to improve their own 
environmental management as well as the reliability of their products and services.  
 
SOLO has identified the need to pursue responsible policies towards the community 
and that the interests of industry will not be served at the expense of the environment. 
 
Signed on Behalf of the Company 
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